
28 April  – DFI Co-Sponsor Meeting Launching Call to Action on SDG10

There are no translations available.

At the IMF and World Bank Spring Meetings in Washington, Winnie Byanyima of UNAIDS and
Matthew Martin of DFI co-chaired a meeting to launch a Call to Action on SDG10. This Call will
demand a reform of the way the international system monitors inequality, to make it track
genuine inequality across all levels of income and wealth, rather than “shared prosperity”
between the middle class and the poor. The meeting assembled academic, civil society, church
and UN experts, and agreed on a plan of action for 2023-24 to change the monitoring indicators
used by the UN in SDG10 (Reducing Inequality) and by the World Bank in its corporate goals
and scorecard. The next steps will be to organise an event among UN member states at the UN
High Level Political Forum on the SDGs in New York in July 2023.
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